
 

 

PCMG Weekly Digest

Dear Master Gardener,
 
 

Spring weather is rolling in this week, and people are eager to start gardening!
If the number of calls and emails I've received is any indication, enthusiasm is

at an all-time high.

This week, we had our first PEST visit of the year! For those unfamiliar, PEST
stands for Project Evaluation Support Team. It’s a committee made up of

board members and myself, where we visit various projects to ensure they
have the support they need from us and their sponsors. These visits are one of

my favorite activities each month!

Our latest stops included the Pathfinder greenhouse and Jacksonville City
Hall. The greenhouse team is hard at work preparing for their April plant sale,

while the Jacksonville City Hall project is eagerly awaiting the return of the

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=1db61088-9f81-4d2d-97b7-b646ebfca5cc


native perennials they planted last year. Both projects have dedicated,
hardworking members but are always open to new recruits—so if you're

interested in getting involved, now’s a great time!

We also held our in-depth Arkansas Diamond class this week. Dr. Bowden
delivered an engaging 90-minute presentation on the Diamond program and
some exciting upcoming changes. If you missed it, don’t worry—Dr. Bowden

will be at our meeting this Tuesday to give a crash course on the new
Diamonds. Join us at St. James at 11:30 AM—you won’t want to miss it!

The newest edition of the magnolia is here! Be sure to scroll down for the link
to read it. If you run into anyone on the magnolia chronical be sure to thank

them for all the hard work they have put into it!
 

The travel committee has a new trip planned be sure to scroll down to see their
latest adventure! If you are interested in attending the Louisiana Nursery

Festival I have been told there are still a few spots left be sure to reach out to
them for more information. 

New Master Gardeners your name tags were going to be available at the
meeting Tuesday but since it was canceled you can go pick them up at the

county office or you can wait until the March meeting.
 

Its time to pay dues! As always dues are $20 now, if you pay after April 30th
then it will be $30 dollars. A link to pay your dues online will be at the end of
the digest. You can also pay with cash or check at the meeting next week.

 
The directory is about to be sent to get printed for the year. The board is

providing a free directory to all lifetime members and members who have paid
their dues.

 
Master gardeners if you know of a master gardener going through a tough

time due to a loss of a family member or they themselves has passed, please
contact the Sunshine Committee. Arline Jackson heads that committee and

makes sure that the master gardeners are there to support our members and
their families during their times of need.

 
Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach out if you have any

questions or concerns.
 

Happy Gardening,
Derek Reed

 

Up Coming Plant Sales!

Little Rock Greenhouse Corner of 7th and Palm
April 11th and 12th 8-11

Pathfinder Greenhouse
April 18th and 19th 8-12



Time to pay dues
ON-TIME DUES AMOUNT:

$20 (Jan. 1st - April 30th)

PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT:
$30 (After April 1st)

Click here to
Pay

January Meeting
Recording

Meteorological Spring is here, longer days are near, and warmer days are
ahead! To offer inspiration, the March/April Magnolia Chronicle looks into the
awesome transformation Master Gardeners have made at the St. Joseph's
Pollinator Garden. Ever wondered how all those lovely floats are put together
for the Tournament of Roses Parade? Pulaski Master Gardeners have the
scoop! And, what side are you on? Dandelions be damned or delighted?

https://uada.formstack.com/forms/pulaski_mg_dues
https://armgs.org/january-member-meeting-video/


Click below to read the issue! 
 

Magnolia Chronicle

 

https://armgs.org/mc_march_april2025/


Click Here to
Register

https://uada.formstack.com/forms/prepare_for_gardening


Click Here for More
Information

Little Rock Audubon Center's Spring Native Plant Sale will be held through
online ordering and curbside pickup. Plants will be available from multiple
vendors: Pine Ridge Gardens, Grand Designs, Native Sun Nursery, Grand
Prairie Nursery, Buckthorn’s Native Nursery, Pinnacle Plants & Things, Love
Creek Nursery and Audubon.
What you need to know: 

Online ordering will be open Tuesday, April 8 at 8am through Tuesday,
April 15 at 8pm.

https://www.nlrlibrary.org/gardenfest


Curbside pickup will be 4/25 and 4/26 at the Little Rock Audubon Center
(4500 Springer Blvd., Little Rock, AR 72206).
The online ordering link will be released in this FB event, on their website,
and via email to their email list on the morning of April 8. 
The website is only available for browsing after April 8. 
A species list will be posted and emailed ahead of online ordering. 

Questions? Reach out to uta.meyer@audubon.org. 
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